A well-attended meeting heard Dave C talk about the history of the trees in Ainsworth and, to our surprise, many of the trees are not as old as we had assumed.  The modern day photos were supplemented by some older photographs, showing the trees in their early days.
There were stories, from those present, of climbing trees in the woods.  There was also reference to the trees along the path of the Parish church, which were planted in the early 20th century, and the problems which they can cause
Dave also included photos of hedgerows, some of which were very old, along now forgotten paths, which were once used by villagers on their way to work.
This was followed by photographs, from the archive, of the recreation ground.
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